
PUBLIC  SERVICE  ANNOUNCEMENT 

To:    All Templeton residents  

From:  Templeton Department of Public works   

RE:  MA Department of Transportation Construction 

Project                    

           

      

Mass DOT will be starting construction on State Road, Route 68. 

The Construction Area will be from Elm St. in Baldwinville to the 

Gardner Line. Construction of sidewalks, Curb, Reclamation, 

Paving, etc. The Project is scheduled to start May/June of 2017 

ending Spring of 2018. Please be aware of the Construction.  


